
 

 

We are delighted that our new school uniform is to be worn by all year levels from 2023. 

  

The Long Bay College Board of Trustees, School and Community expects that all students will wear their 

uniform with pride and respect when students are at school, travelling to and from school and representing 

the school at events. This means wearing the uniform correctly (as deemed by the school) at all times and 

taking personal presentation seriously. 

  

• Students of all year levels are all to wear the new design from 2023 

• The school uniform design is inclusive: students have the option of wearing any part of the school 

uniform, regardless of their gender. 

• Any alterations to the uniform must be carried out by an approved provider who has agreed to 

maintain Long Bay College uniform expectations.  

▪ Stitch ‘n’ Time – 92 Clyde Court, Browns Bay   

If you are unsure regarding the appropriateness of any alterations, please contact Sarah Bicknell 

(Deputy Principal) sbicknell@lbc.school.nz 

• LBC uniform ankle socks to be worn with the skirt. 

• LBC uniform calf socks to be worn with shorts or trousers. 

• Skirt length is designed to sit just above the knee. No rolling at the waistline is permitted. 

• No garments other than approved items may be visible including undershirts (white V neck 

undershirts available from the Uniform Shoppe). 

• All students who participate in Y9-13 Physical Education must wear the Long Bay College designated 

PE uniform. 

• Jewellery expectations can be found on the school website and in the Student and Whānau Guide. 
• For shoes, please visit the school website for approved designs: 

• Lace up or slip-on shoes must have a closed heel.  They are to be plain black, with an all-

leather surface (no rubber toe section).  No boots, sports shoes (unless all black leather 

variety), canvas shoes or jandals. 

• Plain black sandals may be worn in summer with no socks. 
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